
  

Welcome to the San Diego School of Creative and Performing Arts!  

 

As the new President of Friends of SCPA (FOSCPA), I look forward to an amazing                             

new year and getting to know all of our new and returning families.  

 

The Friends of SCPA, a charitable nonprofit             

organization, is the "Foundation" that supports           

arts education for all students at this remarkable               

school. We are a tuition-free and donation             

dependent magnetic arts school. Friends of SCPA             

helps to provide an equitable arts education for               

all students.  

 

We believe that when parents take an active role                 

in their child’s education, it contributes to their               

overall success. Your involvement is not only             

extremely important to your children but also to               

how our school operates. Whether you have an hour or you would love to play a                               

recurring role on campus, we have many opportunities for you to get involved.                         

Detailed information can always be found on our website at sdscpa.org. It is                         

our goal that when you are on campus, you feel like you are with family.   

 

We are excited that your child will be part of this school, and we look forward                               

to getting to know your family! Please feel free to contact me should you have                             

any questions about our foundation or how to become involved at                     

LSandino@friendsofscpa.org. 

 

 

 

 

Lorayne Sandino 

FOSCPA President  

 

 

 


